US ERA ARCHIVE DOCUMENT

From: Melissa Renn <melissa.renn@gmail.com>
To: Brendan Mccahill/R1/USEPA/US@EPA

Date: 07/14/2010 02:00 PM Subject: Please stop Cape Wind

Dear EPA: As evidenced by NStar's decision to buy electricity from cheaper land-based wind farms instead of Cape Wind, it has been proven that Cape Wind is too expensive, costly, and environmentally reckless to be allowed to continue. There are much better green alternatives to Cape Wind with far fewer negatives. The benefits do not outweigh the costs.

Furthermore, an on land windpower site--will not pose threats to already endangered marine wildlife, and precious ocean ecosystems.

Thank you!

Melissa Renn Cambridge, MA